
From: Traywick, Laurie <ltraywick@ed.sc.gov>
To: Priester, NicoleNicolePriester@gov.sc.gov
CC: Heatwole, Emilyeeheatwole@ed.sc.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/5/2016 12:49:15 PM
Subject: RE: reception this Wednesday @ the Governor's Mansion

No problem at all. See you tomorrow. Thanks!

Laurie

From: Priester, Nicole [mailto:NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 12:27 PM
To: Traywick, Laurie
Cc: Heatwole, Emily; Patel, Swati; Veldran, Katherine; Baker, Josh 
Subject: RE: reception this Wednesday @ the Governor's Mansion

Hi Laurie,

I apologize for the miscommunication. This meeting will take place tomorrow at 10:30 AM at the Governor's 
Mansion. Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Thanks,
Nicole

Nicole Priester
Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov

From: Traywick, Laurie [mailto:ltraywick@ed.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 12:14 PM
To: Priester, Nicole
Cc: Heatwole, Emily
Subject: RE: reception this Wednesday @ the Governor's Mansion

Nicole,

Would you mind providing me details about tomorrow's event? We just want to make sure Molly is in the right place 
at the right time. Thanks for your help.

Laurie Traywick

From: Baker, Josh [mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 11:51 AM
To: Traywick, Laurie
Cc: Heatwole, Emily; Priester, Nicole
Subject: RE: reception this Wednesday @ the Governor's Mansion

Laurie, Sorry for that - Nicole is copied.
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From: Traywick, Laurie [mailto:ltraywick@ed.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 9:24 AM
To: Baker, Josh
Cc: Heatwole, Emily
Subject: RE: reception this Wednesday @ the Governor's Mansion

Thanks Josh. I don't see Nicole copied on the email, would you mind sharing her contact info with me? Molly will be 
there, we are just trying to move some things around since we thought it would be late in the afternoon. Thanks.

Laurie

From: Baker, Josh [mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 7:03 PM
To: Traywick, Laurie
Subject: RE: reception this Wednesday @ the Governor's Mansion

Laurie,

We actually have it Wednesday morning at 10:30 - I have Nicole Priester copied to confirm this. There will be a brief 
presentation to discuss the issues that the Governor is going to address this year regarding the “Year 3” initiative. It 
will be the Governor, Molly, and a few key legislators. Looks like the mansion will be the site, but again Nicole will 
confirm.

Thanks,

Josh

From: Traywick, Laurie [mailto:ltraywick@ed.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 9:56 AM
To: Baker, Josh
Subject: reception this Wednesday @ the Governor's Mansion

Josh,

Hope you had a good weekend. I wanted to follow up on the phone conversation you and Molly had with you a few 
weeks ago. You mentioned the Governor was going to have a reception this Wednesday afternoon and invited Molly. 
I wanted to know if you had any more specifics on that. (what time, etc..) I have late Wednesday blocked of on her 
calendar. Thanks.

Laurie E. Traywick
South Carolina Department of Education
Administrative Coordinator
1006 Rutledge Building
1429 Senate Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201
(803)-734-8491 

ltraywick@ed.sc.gov
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